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From: Michael Weiss - NOAA Federal <michael.weiss@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 11:31 AM


To: Timothy Gallaudet - NOAA Federal; stuart.levenba.; Barry; Chris Oliver - NOAA Federal;


Schnettler, Erin (Federal)


Cc: lindsey.kraatz


Subject: Fwd: April Update on Activities Pursuant to Presidential Memorandum on Promoting


the Reliable Supply and Delivery of Water in the West


Attachments: DOI_DOC_PM_AprilUpdate.pdf


FYI


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Klawitter, Ronald <rklawitter@usbr.gov>


Date: Fri, Apr 5, 2019 at 2:29 PM


Subject: April Update on Activities Pursuant to Presidential Memorandum on Promoting the Reliable Supply


and Delivery of Water in the West


To: <mary.b.neumayr@ceq.eop.gov>


Cc: Paul Souza <paul_souza@fws.gov>, Timothy Petty <timothy_petty@ios.doi.gov>, Weiss, Michael


(Federal) <Michael.Weiss@noaa.gov>


Dear Ms. Neumayr,


Please find attached the joint update from the Departments of the Interior and Commerce on activities pursuant


to Section 2 of the October 19th Presidential Memorandum on Promoting the Reliable Supply and Delivery of


Water in the West.


Respectfully,


Ronald


Ronald J. Klawitter


Advisor, Office of the Commissioner


Bureau of Reclamation


U.S. Department of the Interior


(202) 513-0638 (Office)


RKlawitter@usbr.gov


--

Michael Weiss


Deputy Chief of Staff

Office of the Under Secretary


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration


202-482-5958 (w)


301-337-0684 (c)



